
54321 Lauren Drive  

Surrey, B.C. V4S 2B7  

 

December 17, 2020  

 

Ms. Prerna Dugar 

President  

UBC Arts Co-op Student Association (ACSA) 

6133 University Blvd. 

Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1Z1 

 

 

Dear Ms. Dugar, 

 

Hope this letter finds you well. Here is my report, ‘Increasing the Number of Participants in 

ACSA’s Mentorship Program.’ In preparing this report, I have learned a great deal about the 

importance of cultivating mentoring relationships for young students and how the UBC Arts Co-

op Student Association (ACSA) is working hard to facilitate these relationships. I am confident 

that the information contained within this document will benefit your executive team moving 

forward with the ACSA Mentoring Program. Thank you for your guidance and encouragement 

throughout this process. 

 

Although many students are interested in pursing a mentoring relationship, they are often 

unaware of such opportunities that are offered as part of the co-op experience. ACSA’s 

Mentorship Program is an excellent way for students to connect their academic studies with their 

professional pursuits.  

 

While there were some challenges in receiving detailed responses from online surveys and oral 

interviews, ultimately those findings provide some insight into how students are engaging with 

student-led activities that focus on mentoring. The report is limited to the responses received by 

the prescribed deadline and the data section highlights all key findings. This is precisely the kind 

of information that is necessary to expand the ACSA Mentorship Program and inform more 

students about the benefits of such relationships. 

 

I have enjoyed the work done on this project and would be happy to answer any questions that 

may arise. If you have any comments regarding the report, please feel free to email me at: 

e.fasciani@alumni.ubc.ca.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Eugenia Fasciani  
 

Eugenia Fasciani 

ENGL 301 99A Student  

 



54321 Lauren Drive  

Surrey, B.C. V4S 2B7  

 

December 17, 2020  

 

Ms. Hayley Banks 

Mentorship Chair 

UBC Arts Co-op Student Association (ACSA) 

6133 University Blvd. 

Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1Z1 

 

 

Dear Ms. Banks, 

 

Hope this letter finds you well. Here is my report, ‘Increasing the Number of Participants in 

ACSA’s Mentorship Program.’ In preparing this report, I have learned a great deal about the 

importance of cultivating mentoring relationships for young students and how the UBC Arts Co-

op Student Association (ACSA) is working hard to facilitate these relationships. I am confident 

that the information contained within this document will benefit your executive team moving 

forward with the ACSA Mentoring Program. Thank you for your guidance and encouragement 

throughout this process. 

 

Although many students are interested in pursing a mentoring relationship, they are often 

unaware of such opportunities that are offered as part of the co-op experience. ACSA’s 

Mentorship Program is an excellent way for students to connect their academic studies with their 

professional pursuits.  

 

While there were some challenges in receiving detailed responses from online surveys and oral 

interviews, ultimately those findings provide some insight into how students are engaging with 

student-led activities that focus on mentoring. The report is limited to the responses received by 

the prescribed deadline and the data section highlights all key findings. This is precisely the kind 

of information that is necessary to expand the ACSA Mentorship Program and inform more 

students about the benefits of such relationships. 

 

I have enjoyed the work done on this project and would be happy to answer any questions that 

may arise. If you have any comments regarding the report, please feel free to email me at: 

e.fasciani@alumni.ubc.ca.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Eugenia Fasciani  
 

Eugenia Fasciani 

ENGL 301 99A Student  

 


